

First SCN Focal Points Forum, 2017

On 16 June 2017, in the Human Rights Building of the ECHR, the first gathering of the SCN Focal Points took place.

This event was an opportunity to meet and exchange and further enhance the ongoing dialogue between SCN members.

A considerable number of national Focal Points as well as President and Registrar of the ECHR attended the Forum. The President's Adviser on the SCN, former judge Mark Villiger, Chaired the meeting and the agenda included a presentation by a sitting ECHR Judge on Protocol No. 16 to the Convention.

Agenda

List of Participants

Press Release

